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DATE: 7/17/2018
SUBJECT: Armed Robbery
BY: Lt. Robin Roeser

NATURE OF INCIDENT:
CASE NO.: 18612898
INCIDENT DATE: 7/16/2018
INCIDENT TIME: 10:37 PM
INCIDENT LOCATION: 906 Central Entrance Drive
 
On July 16, 2018, at 2237, the Duluth Police Department responded to the Short Stop at 906 Central Entrance Drive on the report
of an armed robbery. The two suspects entered the store. One of the suspects brandished what appeared to be a pump-style
shotgun and demanded money. The other suspect removed money from the till. Both left on foot and were not located. Both
suspects are described as Black Males in their late teens or early 20s. Suspect 1 was wearing a red ski mask, grey long-sleeved
hooded sweatshirt and black pants. Suspect 2 was wearing a black long-sleeved hooded sweatshirt, black pants and carrying a
pump-style shotgun. The Department is asking for the public's help in identifying the suspects. Please call 911 with any information.

   
   


